
Second call for papers for the conference 
 
Equality, Growth and Sustainability - do they mix? Linköping University, Sweden, 25-26 
November 2010 
 
This conference is a forum for examining if and how questions of equality, growth and 
sustainability can be reconciled in organisations and implemented in general practice. 
 
15 years after the Beijing Platform for Action this conference will provide academics, policy 
makers and practitioners with an international and interdisciplinary forum for exchange. The 
purpose is to explore and disseminate knowledge and experiences on gender equality, gender 
mainstreaming, diversity management, growth and sustainability, inclusion and equal 
opportunities. The ambition is to discuss these key concepts and issues from an intersectional 
perspective, and in theory and practice, in order to rethink and find new ways to move on.  
  
Key note speeches will be delivered by Marina Blagojevic, Tryggvi Hallgrimsson, Jeff Hearn, 
Vivane Reding and Mieke Verloo.  A panel discussion with Irma Erlingdsdóttir, Liisa Husu, 
Malin Rönnblom and Mustafa Özbilgin concludes the conference. Two kinds of interactive 
conference formats will take place: parallel paper sessions and workshops. A paper session 
contains academic paper presentations and you are welcome to submit an abstract. A 
workshop is a forum where you can listen to interesting presentations and take part in 
discussions. Both formats are of course open to all participants. 
 
Extended deadline for submission of abstracts: 1 August, 2010. More information, submission 
details and registration at:  http://www.liu.se/genusforum/Konferens 
  
Welcome to Linköping!  
 
Best regards, 
Stina Backman 
Anna Fogelberg Eriksson 
Elisabeth Samuelsson 
  
Organising committee 
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